
NAECU June Newsletter 2025
Welcome to our June Newsletter! We're excited to celebrate 
the start of summer with you.

Inside you'll find upcoming events, new features, employee 
spotlight, and important news for members!

by Jessica Gardner



Upcoming Events
June 19th: Juneteenth
All branches will be closed June 19th. We will reopen June 20th. 

June 20th: Summer Begins!
Get ready, it's going to be a hot one!



New Feature for Shared 
Branching Members

ID CHECK for Shared Branching Members
The CO-OP Network now has a program to verify the driver's license 
and identity for out of state shared branching members. More 
information can be found in branches. 



Member Information: 
Digital Payments Online

Pay your loan hassle-free through online banking at no cost to you!

Easily pay NAECU Loan Payments from other banks securely and quickly for 
only $3 using our website. 

Click here to pay your loan payment from another institution

https://www.billerpayments.com/app/guestpayui/index.html?bsn=naeculoanpmts#/guestpay/payment


Employee Spotlight
Dessie has been with NAECU for 13 years! She is the Senior Head Teller. She 
comes to work every day with a positive attitude and is always willing to train 

the new employees! We appreciate and thank Dessie for being an excellent 
example of NAECU's values. 



Fraud And Scams Are 
Rampant; Don't Be A Victim!

Check out this video from our CEO, Greg Olmsted, to learn more about how 
you can protect your finances.

How to Avoid being Financial Scam Victim | NAECU Fraud Alert 
Video

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=87jNc8ULRsI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=87jNc8ULRsI


Tips: Sizzling Summer 
Finances

Create a Summer Budget
Plan for extra expenses like vacations and camps.

Travel Smart
Use our no-fee ATM network. Alert us before traveling. Also 
remember CO-OP Shared Branches are available nationwide.

Prevent Fraud
Watch for vacation scams. Check accounts regularly. Use alerts 
within home banking.

Plan for Fall
Start saving for back-to-school and holiday expenses now.



Stay Connected & Have a Great Summer!
Follow Us
@NorthAlabamaEduc
atorsCreditUnion

Stay Connected
@NAECU1

Visit Online
www.naecu.org

Call Us
256-534-2423

Thank you for being a valued member! We're here to help you make the most of summer.


